
28th May 2021 
Dear Parents / Carers 

I cannot believe we have reached half term already. I had the great privilege    

today to talk to children from each class about their learning so far this year and 

to look through their books. It was wonderful to see their enthusiasm for learning 

and to hear all about the great things they have been doing despite all the      

challenges of the year. 

As you know, today was Miss Girling’s last day at St Mary’s. I am sure you will join 

me in wishing her well for the future in her new teaching role. I am delighted to 

say that we have appointed Lauren Daniells who will start after half term as the 

teaching assistant in year 6. Mrs Daniells already works as a lunch time supervisor 

so will be a familiar face for the children. 

I hope you all have a lovely half term break and look forward to seeing the       

children back at school on Tuesday 8th June. 

Best wishes 

 
Demelza Bolton 
Executive Headteacher 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Children will finish at the normal 

times. 

Half Term 

May Half term– 31st—4th June 

 Training Day 

2020/21 In- Service Training Day: 

Monday 7th June 2021. 

Children return to school following 

the half term break on Tuesday 8th 

June 2021. 

St Mary’s Catholic School 
‘Growing together in Knowledge, Faith and Love’ 

        Children’s Equip-

ment 

Please can all children 

bring in their own pencil case and 

water bottles daily. 

 

  A gentle reminder that PE days are not non-school uniform days. It  

is expected that children come to school dressed in School PE kit and 

trainers on their PE day. In circumstances where your child does not 

have the correct kit, please let the teacher know and they may come 

for the   remainder of the term in an appropriate plain tracksuit, t-shirt 

and trainers.    

                        

PE Lessons 

Monday -  Year 1 and Year 3 

Tuesday -  Year 5 and Year 6 

Wednesday—Year 4 and Reception 

Friday—Year 2 

 

Multi Sports Club for week commencing 24th 

May will run for 3 weeks. 

Monday—Year 5 

Tuesday—Year 2 

Wednesday—Year 6 

                School Dinner 

 Just a reminder that a school 

meal will now be £2.34. 

         Attendance 

            Reception— 98% 

Class 1 - 89%      Class 2 -  95% 

Class 3 - 99%      Class 4 -  98% 

Class 5 -  99%     Class 6 -  96% 



Congratulations to Leland who 

won the writing competition 

with The National Cornish Pet 

Shop. 

Well done, Leland. 

Congratulations to Aria who 

came first place in her         

Triathlon in Wadebridge on 

23rd May. 

Well done, Aria. 

Year 3 had a great VE Day party today, 

which celebrated the end of our World 

War 2 topic. We had a great day       

enjoying our party food, completing 

Morse code activities, games of Bingo, 

and danced to WW2 songs.  

What a fabulous day we had! 

    



  

  House Points 

 

 

                                                                           

Stars of the Week 

 

 

  

                                Reception: Ava 

   Class 1:   Emi                               Class 2: Sydney 

   Class 3:  Ace                                Class 4:  Class 4 

   Class 5: Amber                            Class 6:  Chyanne 

296 

286 279 

261 




